Mercer City Meeting
November 14, 2013

Mercer City meeting was called to order by Mayor Edward Schumann with all council present.

The minutes from the last meeting were read & approved with a motion by Joe, second by Darren.
Financial were studied and approved. There was discussion on the special assessment of the property
taxes. Since things were done a little backwards the assessment is not feasible now. The $5.00 fee will
go into effect next month. Letters were sent out to residents giving them the options to pay monthly or
pay the $60.00 at one time.

No word on the ordinance from Helen Wittrup yet.

Motion made by Joe to pay the fee for the Assessment class that Kathy Schon attended. Second by
Steve. Motion passed.

Discussion on things needed to be done around town for winter.

The contract with the county for election was read & agreed upon. Ed, Darren, & Steve will be up for
reelection.

The auditor was asked to call state health for a burn permit.

Bills initialed.
Meeting Adjourned.
JoLene Rust, Auditor

Hardware Hank $94.56, Ottertail Power $406.29, Jessee Machine Works $730.00, MEC $48.38
WM $1296.19, Super Septic $500.00, Burleigh County $200.00, D&J Bulk $473.20



